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Dear Preschool Parents, Monday, July 15, 2019

We hope you are enjoying your summer as the days slip away from us. Here at school, we are preparing for the students,
maintaining the classrooms and campus as well as planning for the academic year.

We have enclosed your student’s class roster as well as the 2019-20 school calendar. Please know that every effort was
made to place him/her in a class that our staff felt was in his best interest. WMPCS is quite fortunate to have qualified,
trained professionals at all levels who are dedicated to having every child reach his fullest potential. Thank you for
allowing us the opportunity to invest in your child’s education and future.

Final registration forms are online; the link is posted on the WMPCS website at the 2019-20 Parent’s Page. This gives you
the opportunity to fill out the paperwork at your leisure. Please complete the online registration by August 15%.

Completing the paper work early will also allow you to enjoy Open House with your child; this year the 3-6 Open House
for our Children’s House families is scheduled for Sunday, August 25" from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. It is a time set aside for your
child to meet his classroom teachers, visit in his actual classroom, and meet some of his peers with the safety of his
parents being present.
5:00 *Meet outside Children’s House for introductions; instructions; pick up your child’s spirit shirt
Visit in your child’s classroom; story time
Playground-opportunity to interact with teacher/families

*Please make every effort to arrive at 5:00 p.m. in order for you and your child to receive instructions on classroom
procedures. If you arrive after 5:25 p.m., please join us behind the building in the playground area. The only opportunity
you and your child will have to visit in his actual classroom is until 5:25 p.m.; after that time, the building will be locked.

We are anticipating a great year! Our teachers are preparing for the children; our classes are full; we have a healthy wait
list; we are financially sound; our high school is thriving. It is an exciting time for our school, and we are thankful that
you and your family have chosen to be part of our community!

Please feel free to join us at Open House for 1% to 12* grades on Thursday, August 22™ from 4:00-6:00 p.m. Although
your child’s pre-K class will not be open, you may enjoy visiting the rest of the school and meeting other families. As a
reminder, all preschool children begin school on Monday, August 26™.

Enjoy the rest of the summer! We look forward to seeing you in a few weeks!

With warm regards,
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Darla Prescott Austin Smigel
Directress of Academics and Education Director of Administration and Finance
Washington Montessori Public Charter School Washington Montessori Public Charter School



